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March 2019 

 
Welcome Back Eagles - Bon Retour Aigles!  We hope you had a great March Break.  We only 
have 15 weeks of school remaining in the 2018/19 school year!  Time to make every lesson and 
assignment count.  You can do it!  Parents, as our Spring temperatures fluctuate and get warmer, 
just a reminder to work with your children to dress for the weather.  In the next couple of weeks 
we will be running a Spring emergency procedure – School-wide Lockdown.  Please speak to 
your child’s teacher if you have any concerns. 

 
As school trip season begins, it is important to mention that we will strive to subsidize school trips 
(where possible) to support all students and families as they plan to take advantage of hands on, 
community based learning opportunities. If you have purchased pizza in our school-wide pizza 
program, please know that a portion of these funds will support subsidizing school trips. 

 
Please mark down June 20th in your calendars, this is our grade 8 graduation date. The 
ceremony will begin at 5pm at Redeemer University.  Details will be sent out to graduating families 
in the coming weeks. 

 
This Thursday is World Down Syndrome Awareness Day.  Please wear mismatched socks as we 
raise awareness about Down Syndrome.  

 
April 10 marks International Day of Pink.  By wearing pink, we will show support for a world without 
bullying. 

 
Camp Couchiching, for interested grade 7 and 8 students, has been booked for June 12th to 
14th. There is an important Parents Meeting scheduled for next Wednesday, March 27th, 6-
7pm in the Learning Commons. Come and get all the information and ask any questions you 
might have about this trip. 

 
Frenchapalooza is coming to SWO, Thursday March 28 from 6:30-8:30 pm in the Learning 
Commons. There will be Guest speakers, French activities for kids, and a French book sale by Il 
était une fois. 15% of book sales goes back to SWO. Please join us.  

 
The City has informed us that construction on Governor’s Rd. will resume in early May. As we 
know more about the details of construction and potential delays, we will let you know. 

 
Do you have a great recipe that just has to be included in the SWO Cookbook? Check out these 
videos (in English and French) that will fire up those bakers and chefs to send in their best 
recipes!  English - http://bit.ly/2GZwVmn   French - http://bit.ly/2Tu08vj 
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